
Colour Dash 2025 

Thank you to everyone who took part / attended our Colour Obstacle Run on Friday 12th 

September 2025.  Thank you to our Friends of St Thomas’ PTA for organising the event.  A 

shout out also to Isabella and George who raised the most sponsorship money.  They were 

each rewarded with colour bombing our teachers, and what a good job they did! We raised 

an amazing £467 which will be used to purchase resources for our pupils.   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


